
SCCJ ON TOUR
It has long been customary for the members of the Japanese Society (SCCJ) to travel together

to IFSCC events led by travel agency staff. Last year was no exception. A large group of

Japanese delegates got together to take part in the IFSCC Conference held in Zurich.

 
Left: Tour desk

Right: Departing ceremony at Narita airport

A departing ceremony was held at Narita Airport from where we left Japan, and once we

reached our destination, Zurich, a team-forming ceremony was conducted prior to the

Conference for members to become acquainted with each other and to wish the presenters the

best of luck.

Team-forming ceremony in Zurich



We are already planning this year’s tour, hopefully to send as many delegates as possible to

Orlando. You can probably appreciate by now that we Japanese love to move together in a

team, conducting various ceremonies to build a firm feeling of togetherness.
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